
Pediatric Vaccines available
Bangor Public Health carries Maine CDC state supplied vaccines for children up
through their 18th birthday. The office charges a $10 visit fee per child and $10

administration fee per shot. Should there be a financial situation with fees, please
call the office and Public Health will work with families on an individual basis.

Please be aware that this office does not bill insurance.

● Must be a Maine resident (be able to provide a Maine mailing address on form)

● Must be able to provide prior shot record for child receiving vaccines

The office is able to accept all forms of payment; credit cards are subject to a 2.5% processing

fee. To schedule an appointment or should you have any questions, please contact Bangor

Public Health & Community Services at 207-992-4547 – 103 Texas Avenue, Bangor, ME 04401




